
Dear Friend of USF,

Welcome to the “USF Government Relations Newsletter,” our newest information piece 

produced by the Office of Government Relations for the USF System.  Our goal is to keep you 

apprised of the progress on major focuses of advocacy, such as the New Florida Initiative ad-

dressed in this issue, along with brief updates on bills and other legislative issues affecting the 

USF System.  While the Florida Legislature is in session, we will send bi-weekly updates, with 

periodic updates throughout the year.

Mark Walsh, Assistant Vice President & Director of Government Relations for the USF System, 

will provide updates during the legislative session and will let you know when there is a specific 

call-to-action.  Please contact us at GovRelations@usf.edu with any questions or comments.

Thanks for all you do for USF,

Joel Momberg                                                                                                         
CEO of the University of South Florida Foundation                                                                       

and Senior Vice President of University Advancement

FROM MARK WALSH                                                                                        
Assistant Vice President & Director of Government Relations for the USF


